
 
 

Best Day Ever Productions Inc. 

Unit 601 – 2400 Boundary Road, Burnaby, BC V5M 3Z3 

Phone: 604.628.3150 Fax: 604.628.3151 

 

NOTICE OF FILMING 

 

 
April 28, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbours of Harrison Hot Spring Resort, 

 

Please take a moment to read this Notice of Filming. Best Day Ever Productions Inc. is filming interior and exterior 

scenes for the upcoming Hallmark TV movie entitled The Road Ahead at Harrison Hot Springs, from April 26 – 30, 

2022.  

  

Best Day Ever Productions Inc would like to provide some information to help you prepare for our arrival and 

anticipate how our activity might affect your daily routine. 

 

 

The following is an outline of our filming schedule with approximate times and significant action:  

 

Tuesday, April 26: 

12:00pm – 12:00am Filming walk and talk scenes at Corner Café, Harrison Hamburgers and Glencoe Motel 

 

Thursday, April 28: 

8:00pm – 12:00am Filming walk and talk scenes at the Civic Plaza 

 

Friday, April 29: 

12:00pm – 12:00am Filming walk and talk scenes at the Bramblebank Cottages 

 

Saturday, April 30: 

12:00pm – 12:00am Filming walk and talk scenes at private residence at 390 Eagle Street 

 

In order to minimize neighbourhood disruption, all crew and circus parking contained to private property. 

 

There are no planned loud noises or gunfire associated with our filming. We will have bright lights on the property, 

directed only towards our scenes, making the area appear much brighter than usual.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about how this filming might affect you please call me at 604-258-8002. While 

we are in your neighbourhood you may also contact the Assistant Location Manager, Wayne Toews at 778-388-8463. 

For general information on filming in the Village of Harrison Hot Springs please contact the film office at 604-796-

2171 or at community@harrisonhotsprings.ca. General information regarding filming in the Lower Mainland is avail-

able through Creative BC at 604-730-2732. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support of B.C.’s Film Industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Zajac 

Location Manager 

mailto:community@harrisonhotsprings.ca

